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Streets 

 Mowing and trimming continues. 
 Got firehouse, and several streets completed for pothole repair. 
 Rented street sweeper, the week of the 20th, and completed all of the streets and parking 

lots, including vacuuming several trouble catch basins. 
 We were able to, with the help from Aaron Cooper from the Village of Cobleskill and his 

sewer jet, open up flow from the valve that drains High Street pond.   
Water 

 The plant is running great. 
 Mark and I attended the NYRW annual technical conference at Turning Stone Resort on 

the 21st.   
 Received our “preliminary report” for the CPE.  There were several mistakes and 

misinterpretations.  I called the State DOH and cleared them all for them.  Mistakes like 
this are bound to happen when explaining the process to several different people.  Still 
waiting for the test results and the final report.   

 Pool preparation is in full.  Jason drained and cleaned most of the debris out.  Mark and I 
have been working on plumbing for the filters and bathhouse while Jason is away.  Next 
week we will clean the pool, paint it, fill it, and hopefully be filtering by Friday.  If not, at 
least have it painted and ready to fill on Monday the 24th.  That gives us a week to filter 
and fine tune before the lifeguard meeting on the 28th.   
 

Sewer 

 The plant is running well. 
 Mark has his ABC retake scheduled for Tuesday, the 18th.  Prayers please!! 
 We have been receiving a lot more septage with the warmer months, and Cobleskill 

being shut down for plant upgrades.   
 

   

 


